
18. VIEW TERRACE STOPPING – RR 10314
PEDESTRIAN AND TRAFFIC SAFETY CONCERNS PROPOSAL

The Committee considered a report which sought the Committee’s views as to
which option should be selected for public consultation to address submitters’
concerns on the previous road stopping of View Terrace.

The Committee decided:

1. That the information be received.

2. That a proposal for public consultation be selected by a subcommittee
comprising Councillors Denis O’Rourke, Ian Howell and Sally Thompson.

3. That funding be provided in the draft 2000/01 budget, following the
conclusion of favourable consultation.


